MHADA

Corrigendum

The E-Tender Notice of Three repair works published vide reference no.
CPRO/A/115 dated 26.02.2025 in daily newspaper. Due to some unavoidable
reasons this e-tender Process has been postponed till next detail instructions
which will be published soon in Newspaper and Mhada website . The change

shall be kindly noted by all concern tenderers.

-Sd/-
Executive Engineer, C-1 Divn.,
M.B.R.& R. Board, Mumbai.



